
EASP May 2024 Newsletter 

Dear EASP Families, 

It doesn't seem possible that the end of the school year is almost here! As I look back at another successful year at 
EASP I can’t help but feel thankful to be a part of such a great program! The Eagle After School Program continues to 
be an invaluable asset to our district, providing over 135 students a safe, supportive, and enriching environment     
beyond the regular school day. We’re looking forward to an exciting final month at EASP! 

EASP Family Fun Night Fairy Garden Party 

Mark your calendars for our upcoming EASP Family Fun Night - Fairy Garden Party! Join us this Thursday, May 9th 
from 4:00pm-6:00pm at West Side Elementary for an enchanting evening as we celebrate the end of another fantastic 
school year together! 
 

Exciting News from the Classroom 

We're thrilled to announce that the eggs have hatched in the 1
st
 and 2

nd
 grade EASP classroom, much to the delight of 

our students! This hands-on learning experience has been both educational and unforgettable, and we extend our  
sincere thanks to Juneau County 4-H for their collaboration and support in making it possible. 
 
Carnival 
 
On Wednesday, May 29th we will have our annual end of the year celebration! The carnival themed celebration is for 
EASP students only and will take place during normal EASP hours. There will be games, prizes, face painting, food 
and more! We hope your child is able to attend! 
 

Eagle Care 

Are you in need of childcare during summer break? Eagle Care is a licensed daycare operated by the School District 
of Mauston. Registration is now open for summer care and spots are filling quickly! Please reach out if you have any 
questions about Eagle Care or need help registering. 

https://www.maustonschools.org/families/eagle-care.cfm  

Looking Ahead to Next School Year 

As we prepare for the start of another exciting school year, we want to remind our families that online registration for 
the 24-25 Eagle After School Program will open in June. Be sure to register as soon as possible to secure your spot 
and ensure a smooth transition into the new school year. 
 

Keep in touch 

As always, we value your feedback and input. If you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns, please feel free to 
reach out at any time. 

Thank you for entrusting us with the care and education of your children.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Stephany Georgeson 

Out of School Time Coordinator 

sgeorgeson@maustonschools.org 

608-350-9058 

EASP Closure 

Dates: 

• May 27 

Last Day: May 30 

Nita M. Lowey 21st Century Community Learning Center  

https://www.maustonschools.org/families/eagle-care.cfm

